
Reference #: 2025-14-PI 

From: Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program Support  

Sent: May 1, 2025  

To: EHR Notify Listserv Recipients  

Subject Promoting Interoperability Information Now Available in Submission Requirements Interface 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

You can now access your Promoting Interoperability information on the Submission Requirements 

interface via the Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) System. 

Here’s what’s new: 

• View your Promoting Interoperability form responses and your facility’s accompanying score, all in their 

own report interface 

• Export the report as a PDF or CSV 

Questions? Watch a short video about the Submissions Requirements page. 

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR 

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ Support 

Center: 

https://youtu.be/OTevcAx2Kks?si=RW-WyH0-4TQrMceV
https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login


QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

866.288.8912 

TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 

mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov



